

FIRST KINDERGARTEN IN PUBLIC SCHOOL 1949

Photo supplied by Mr. and Mrs. A. Farrow, Terrace Bay

Back row - Scott Conway, Bob Seminiuk, Miss Wright, (unknown) Peggy Cavanaugh. 2nd row from back -Donald Farrow, Dave MacDonald, Donna Burley, Hanson 3rd row from back -Hemeon, Ron Shock, Bruce MacDonald, Barbara Sweet, Janet Wills. Front row -Mike MacDonald, Carrier, Carrier, Doug Moore.

CONFEDERATION COLLEGE PLIED ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY

junction with the

TERRACE BAY CREATION DEPARTMENT

nsoring an

HOLSTERY GOURSE (EX-218)

s will provide their own furniture pholstered. No chesterfields or ats, please.

Large Meeting Room of the Recreation Centre.

imited to 10 people.

0.00 (15 hours of instruction)

lass starting February 10th to 14th, onday to Friday, 1:00 p.m. to 4:00

class starting February 17th to 21st, londay to Friday, 7:00 p.m. to 10:00

ation forms are available at the ion Office during office hours.

Inds unless course is cancelled.

TERRACE BAY RECREATION DEPARTMENT WEEKLY REPORT

JUNIOR BADMINTON PROGRAMME:

A new format is being utilized this year to determine representation to the North Shore Badminton tournament. Within the next week or two, all representatives will be declared and all remaining sessions will be held for the representatives to practice for the North Shore tournament.

REGISTER FOR UPHOLSTERY AND CROSS-COUNTRY SKIING

Ads on this page and page 9 ... will outline details for the above courses which are being held in Terrace Bay. Both courses will be limited; therefore we would suggest that you register immediately.

RED CROSS WATER SAFETY INSTRUCTORS AND LEADER PATROL COURSES - CHANGE OF DATES :

The Recreation Office has received information regarding the change of dates for the Water Safety Instructors course and Leader Patrol course. The new dates will be March 24th to 28th inclusive. For more information, call the Recreation Office at 3542.

continued page 9